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General advice and comments of the PEC: 

Generally speaking, considering the situation of the project during the previous PEC meeting, the PEC 

feels much progress has been made and that the project has become leaner and more clearly articulated. 

For the remainder of the research, the PEC has the following comments: 

1. Basically all PEC members find it hard to understand what the added value of the global model is. It 

might be better to skip this altogether and concentrate on the field-based aspects of the research. 

2. There is a strong need for a conceptual framework that enables comparison and synthesis of the 

cases. This includes clarifying the guiding question for the research and the meaning and relevance 

of IWRM. 

3. The quality of the fieldwork will also be of key importance for ensuring true participation and 

transdisciplinarity. Keeping anthropologists in the field for extended periods will contribute to this. 

 

 

 


